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11th November -Tours of Early Years for Sept 24 intake 9.30am 

13th November - Anti-Bullying wear odd socks day 

17th November - Child in Need mufti 

20th November - KS2 Panto - Jack & the Beanstalk 

8th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day  

12th December - Early Years panto trip to the Castle 

13th December - Y2 Christmas Performance  

19th December - EY Nativity  

20th December - Exceptional Learners Assembly 

4th January 2024 - Start of Term 3 

16th February - Break up for half term 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO CEDAR 

who have achieved                    

their 1st PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

and celebrated their bronze award 

with board games after their 

break time. 
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HARVEST FESTIVAL MUFTI 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of our families and staff for their Harvest 
donations for the Daylight Centre in Wellingborough.  What an amazing contribution 

from you all!  

’It’s the biggest donation from a school they had ever seen, thank you all so much’ 
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Bulbs for Spring! 

Children from all year groups have been helping Rob plant over 600 bulbs around 
our Academy. 

We are all looking forward to seeing the beautiful blooms in the Spring! 

 

KS2 Cross Country Event 

On Wednesday 8th November, 48 KS2 Oakway children embarked on the KS2 Cross Country Event at 

Croyland Park. 

The weather was perfect for cross 

country………...damp and cold!  All 

schools in the local area took part. 

All of our pupils represented Oakway 

extremely well, battling against the 

conditions (which did become a bit of 

a mud bath in places) and the other 

schools to finish as high as possible. 

All pupils performed exceptionally 

well, and for those who competed in 

this event last year finished in higher 

places than before showing the      

improvement they are making. 

Congratulations also to Julia W who finished 8th in the Year 6 race meaning she will be selected to 

represent the East Northants Area in the County competition in January! 


